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M E M O R A N D U M  

 
To:  Members of the Governing Council 
From: Cristina Oke, Assistant Secretary of the Governing Council 
Date: June 18, 2003 
Re:  Governing Council Meeting - Thursday, June 26, 2003 at 4:00 pm 
  
 
(a) Agenda Package  
 
The agenda package for the June 26 meeting is attached.   Documentation that is being 
finalized will be distributed electronically and linked to the Governing Council agenda 
prior to the meeting.  
 

 
 (b) Attendance 
 
If you have not already done so, please confirm your attendance at this meeting by 
contacting Erika Bailey by phone (416-978-2117) or email (e.bailey@utoronto.ca). 
 
 
Thank you. 
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